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 Kate Macfarlane OBJ2014/5865/T 07/10/2014  20:36:07 I write to object to the felling of the beautiful plane tree at the bottom of our garden.  A nearby ash tree 

has been partially felled recently (without permission) and if the plane tree also goes it will reduce the 

important bio diversity of the area, which attracts many songbirds.  i am quite happy for the plane tree 

to be topped to reduce its height.  this was done before and it soon grows back

69 Arlington Road

NW17ES

 Antony White OBJ2014/5865/T 02/10/2014  11:07:28 I wish to object to the felling of this beautiful mature plane tree which separates our garden from the 

garden of 64 Albert St. This tree provides privacy for several houses by acting as a natural shield 

between the two terraces of houses on the west side of Arlington Rd and the east side of Albert St. It is 

one of a small number of mature trees in the leafy garden area between these two terraces and makes a 

significant contribution to the green and calm feeling of this area. The removal of this tree would 

reduce the aesthetic and amenity value of our garden. If you do not uphold my objection please could 

you consider allowing the tree to be topped rather than felled. This would limit the damage to the 

environment.

69

Arlington Rd

London

NW1 7ES

 Antony White OBJ2014/5865/T 02/10/2014  11:07:1369

Arlington Rd

London

NW1 7ES

 Antony White OBJ2014/5865/T 02/10/2014  11:07:0169

Arlington Rd

London

NW1 7ES

 Eve White OBJ2014/5865/T 02/10/2014  13:51:34 I would like to object to the felling of the plane tree at the end of the garden of 64 Albert Street, which 

is opposite my own garden. The tree provides a lot of privacy for us and our neighbours both on 

Arlington Road and Albert Street, and is a beautiful and green addition to the back gardens, many of 

which are currently under renovation and so just bare soil. If you feel that the height of the tree is too 

much, then taking a bit off the top would be preferable to chopping down the whole tree. I feel that 

chopping down the tree would detract from the peace and privacy of our garden.

69 Arlington Road
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